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Good evening, Homer families.    
 
This afternoon, Wednesday, October 7, we became aware of a 
student in our high school that tested positive for COVID-19.  All 
individuals that have been identified as a “close contact” have already 
been contacted by school administrators. If you have not been 
contacted this evening, your child has NOT been identified as a close 
contact and there is no need for further action. School will be in 
session for all students as regularly scheduled.   
 
Please know that we are moving forward under the guidance of the 
Calhoun County Public Health Department and that all measures have 
been taken to protect the wellbeing of your child(ren). Please monitor 
for onset of symptoms related to COVID-19, including cough, 
shortness of breath, fever (a temperature above 100.4), chills, 
repeated shaking with chills, muscle pain, headache, sore throat, new 
loss of taste or smell. If you note any change in the health of your 
child, please call your regular medical provider.  Thank you.  
 
 
 
 


